Date 5/14/24

To The board of Equalization,

Please consider accepting the property tax appeal for Bryan Taylor for lot # 1, Dyea
Point ASLS 79-183.
The lot is an undeveloped plot of raw land and was assessed as a developed lot with a single
story house and two-car garage. | have been working seven days a week, twelve+ hours a day
on the M.O.S. new dock project making it very difficult to get the appeal filed before now.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Bryan Taylor



